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Southern Tier Association of Home Inspectors
                                                                

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Home Inspection Course Graduate,

As president of the Southern Tier Association of Home Inspectors and on behalf of our membership from ten counties of New York, I wish to congratulate you on your successful completion of Upstate Training’s NY State approved training course, and wish you success with the State exam.
I’m sure Dave Jones made it clear to you that being a professional home inspector requires continuing education.  While it may seem that the 140 hours of training that you have received already may well prepare you, I can assure you that you will quickly discover that it is the tip of the iceberg.  Being a good home inspector requires a commitment to not only meeting minimum state continuing education requirements for relicensing, but also, constant research, study and sharing of information with your home inspector colleagues, professionals and specialists in the many trades and disciplines that we encounter in our work.
STAHI is dedicated and organized to:
1. To promote excellence within the profession and to improve inspection services to the public.

2. To provide members and others with a forum in which to enhance their professionalism through education, an informed exchange of ideas, and to provide other related benefits of membership.

3. To build public awareness and confidence in the home inspector.

4. To interact with related professions, the legal community and government bodies as a representative body for the local home and building inspection profession.
Starting a home inspection business may seem like an easy thing to accomplish until you actually do it. Sometimes it can be daunting. However, if done well, it can be a great way to make a living while meeting a vital public need.  My membership in STAHI has been a crucial support net for me and a major resource.  Our education program, with your regular attendance, will meet your NY State continuing education requirements and much more.
On behalf of the membership, I wish to invite you to attend our meetings until you become licensed and eligible to become a member.  We meet every third Tuesday of the month (except November, which is the second Tuesday) at 6 PM at the Spot restaurant on Upper Front Street in Binghamton.  Attendees order from the restaurant menu and pay for their own dinners.  Many get there early to order a drink and chat.
We hope to see you there.

Sincerely,
Larry Ames, President 
(Ames Inspection Services, Berkshire, NY) 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________
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